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This community and existing infrastructure cannot support the amount of units being
proposed. Pine Valley Drive is already a disaster as a one lane road in both North and
South directions. Many times the road is closed in the winter due to multiple accidents
heading down to Major Mackenzie or due to hazardous conditions. Traffic within the
community roads is also a problem. We have congestion due to school buses in the
morning (we don't even have a local school or plan for one) and speeding among the
current neighbours. Adding 600+ more units will only compound these problems.
 
We don't have a school planned in our community either. While there is a "proposed"
school, the YCDSB does not show plans for building a school here in their Long Range
Plans which cover the time period from 2024-2029. In addition we have been patiently
waiting for a community meeting to discuss plans for our neighborhood park. These,
should be priorities to Vaughan, not the projects of rich developers that look to inflate
their profits.
 
We must also consider property values of the existing homes that were built well before
these plans were proposed. I for one would not choose to buy a re-sale home that is
close to condos. Many picky buyers will be the same. This will drive prices down and
push people to move outside of Vaughan, such as King City or Nobleton where these
problems are less likely to exist.
 
Please help our community stand up to greedy developers and restore Vaughan to the
"City Above Toronto" and not a city trying to copy Toronto.
 
Thanks,
Jason (A very concerned resident thinking about moving to King City now)




